
   

  
  

  

 

official notice: pricing 

  

 

  

 

To: Sappi Customers 

From: Deece Hannigan, Vice President Graphics, Packaging & Specialties 

Date: March 23, 2022 

  

 

 

Sappi North America announces a transactional price increase of up to 

10% on all new and unconfirmed orders with a shipping date on or after 

Monday, April 25 on the following products: 

• Spectro C1S 

• Spectro C2S 

 

The increase applies to all calipers.  Standard differentials and 

upcharges apply. 

 

Please call your Sappi sales representative with any questions. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

  

 

 

http://go.sappipops.com/e/405492/2020-11-06/9r7y2s/868421671?h=uHy4LHd74jIoNgXw2smqdiJiNpUdKswpsNfUUM4YRFs

